
 Several members showed up to lend a helping hand for our annual clean up day on Sat-
urday, March 3. The highlights of the day were picking up brush, trash and debris, cutting down 
bushes and small trees and raking tons of leaves. Chef Jim Fuller fixed his famous vegetable 
chowder complete with pimento cheese and chicken salad sandwiches. We sincerely appreciate 

everyone’s help and hope to have continued help in future projects!  

 

 

Club Clean Up Day! Special points of interest: 

 GoodTimers Band ReCap 

 Clean Up Day 

 Lucky Leprechaun Mulligan 

Tournament  Recap 

 Spring Clean Up Donation Sale 

 Ladies’ Golf Schedule 

 March Board Minutes 

 Bourbon Tasting/Trunk Show 

Recap 

 CaddyShack Night!!!! 

UK Game Watching!  
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Some die hard fans kept cheering on the CATS on several occasions. A good 
time was had by all even though the outcome wasn’t always what they wanted ! 
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April 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 

Ladies Golf 

begins 

 

4 

Wet  

Wednesday 

Downstairs 

5 

Men’s League 

Starts 

6 

Par 3 Tourney 

& Cookout 

7 

2 Person Blind 

Draw 

 

Steak Night 
RESERVATIONS NEEDED 

8 9 10 

Ladies Golf 

League 

11 

Wet  

Wednesday 

Downstairs 

12 

Men’s League 

13 14 

15 16 17 

Ladies Golf 

League 

18 

Wet  

Wednesday 

Downstairs 

19 

Men’s League 

20 21 

CADDY-

SHACK 

NIGHT ! 

630pm 

22 23 24 

Ladies Golf 

League 

25 

Wet  

Wednesday 

Downstairs 

26 

Men’s League 

27 *28 

Tee It Up For 

Baby Alaina 

Scramble 2PM 

*29 *30 

LGA Meeting 

6PM 

*BRING GOOD USED ITEMS UPSTAIRS 

TO DINING ROOM APRIL 28-MAY 3 FOR 

YARD SALE ! 



MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL  -   The annual dues invoices were sent in 

January and were January 31.  The meal card will only be available if 

you want to purchase one ($50.00 each).  Remember, if you want to 

change your membership status, please contact David McIlvain  

(859-588-0686) . 
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Now that the fairways are dormant, please try not to drive all 

over them.  Use the rough and the 90 degree rule.  Please move 

your ball out of bare spots, no penalty. Please keep carts at 

least 30 ft. from any green. Please use the sand available on the 

carts and at the tee boxes to fill divots.  Otherwise, you know the 

drill: sand divots in the fairways, repair ball marks on the greens 

and leave rakes IN the sand traps.  Thank you. 

Local favorites, The Goodtimers, were on hand to rock it out for our St. Patrick’s Day Party that also 

doubled as Meghan Aldridge Boland’s Surprise 40th! Thanks to all who came up have fun with us!  
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New Members 

Message From Mike Lenox, Grounds Superintendent 

 Keith Feltner (Mt. Olivet) 

 Ralph Eddie Coppage, returning 

member!  
 

Wild and Wacky Wednesday!  

We will continue to have Wild & Wacky 

 Wednesday, however, it will be now be 

downstairs due to the fact that people 

will be playing golf now!  

GoodTimers Rock it Out on 3/17! 

Membership 
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May 4th and 5th we will have a huge indoor “Yard Sale” in the Upstairs Dining Room. Friday, May 4th will be open to 

members only to come and look. Then on Saturday, May 5th from 7am-4pm , it will open to the Public. We will adver-

tise on Facebook, the Democrat and word of mouth. What we need from you: BRING YOUR GENTLY USED 

“STUFF” THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE (JUST LIKE YOU ARE TAKING IT TO GOODWILL) FROM 

APRIL 28TH– MAY 3RD UPSTAIRS. Mandy will go through and price everything and set it up. All proceeds will be 

donated to the Club to make some much needed updates. If you would like to help price or sort or want more informa-

tion about when to drop off, call Mandy, 859-588-3621. 

Spring Cleaning Sale!  

Eleven teams competed in this fun , new tournament. Boxed lunches of Philly 

Cheese Steaks or Reuben sandwiches with chips, pickle and dessert were 

served before teeing off at 1PM. The day wrapped up at 5:30 with the Prize 

Money Winners being: 1st Place: Team Henson (Terry Box, David Grear, Joe 

Henson and Frank Henson), Tie for Second Place: Team Lenox (Jason Works, 

Steve Hill, Johnny Mac Dawson, and Jamie Case & Team Collins (IV Collins, 

Chris Lewis, Chris Harris and Mike Seaman).  Last Place , Team Ashbrook (JD 

Ashbrook, Josh Ashbrook, Dexter Dailey and Chase Wachter).  

Lucky Leprechaun Scramble 
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Masters Week Activities 

Call Jimmy in the Pro Shop or on his cell for reservations ! 859-234-5364 or 859-588-7638 



Please find a copy of the 2018 Course Schedule Below: (There are copies available in the Pro Shop) 
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2018 Schedule  
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LADIES GOLF ASSOCIATION YEARLY SCHEDULE 

Ladies Golf begins on April 3rd. The Morning Group will tee off at 10:00 AM 

during the month of April. Evening Ladies Group will tee off at 5:30 PM. In 

case of rain, our make-up day will be on Thursday. The next LGA Meeting is 

Monday, April 30th @ 6:00 PM in the downstairs lounge.  
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Inside Story Headline 
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Tee It Up For Baby Alaina Charity Scramble 

Alaina is the granddaughter of Darrell 

“Nookie” Baxter as well , please  

consider getting a team and playing.  

Contact  numbers are above, or  

contact Jimmy.  

SATURDAY APRIL 28TH @ 2PM 
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March 12th Board Meeting Minutes 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mike Aldridge, Gary Varner, Gary Philpot, Ray sparks, Carl Nunnelley, Kelly Kendall, Shain Stephens and Frank 

Henson.  Absent Chase Wachter. 

STAFF:  Jimmy Fuller 

FINANCIAL OFFICER:  David McIlvain 

Mike Aldridge, President, called the meeting to order. 

SECRETARY REPORT:  

 Gary Philpot made a motion to accept minutes from February meeting, Carl Nunnelley seconded and motion carried. 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  David McIlvain 

All given Income statement and Balance sheet to review.  There are 117 members to date.  Weather has hampered the possibility for in-

come.  Question of why the Corporate Membership was not listed separately on the report.  David McIlvain explained why and board agreed. 

STAFF PRO SHOP REPORT:  Jimmy Fuller 

 Food prices in the 19th Hole have increased and adjusted due to cost of food prices needed. 

 Sketchers trunk sale scheduled for Thursday, march 22 5:00pm to 8:00pm.  Also will have a Bourbon tasting.  

Cost to do the tasting will be $10. 

 The Leprechaun Tournament is still scheduled and all but one spot filled. 

 Request to purchase pool chairs at a cost of $39.  Frank Henson made a motion to purchase 15 pool chairs at a 

cost of $30, Kelly Kendall seconded and motion carried. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Work Day was a success.  Brush moved on 6/7/8 holes and area by rock wall was thinned out and bushes taken 

out.  Amy Turner will be working on replacing shrubs and plants.  Board thanked staff and volunteers for the 

wonderful lunch. 

 Baby Pool:  No action taken on since weather has prevented determining problem. 

 Liquor License:  Mike Aldridge will be working to get license correct and up to date. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Non-Member Policy for play:  Discussion about local non-members playing at the CCC.   

o Any local non-member is allowed to come as a guest with a member and play 3 times paying greens 

fees.  This includes any CCC sponsored events towards that 3.   

 Any organization in community that is hosting a charitable scramble for benefit said organiza-

tion is not counted towards the 3 times. 

o Elks Days:  A policy will be written for Jimmy Fuller to be able to invite Elk members on days where 

play will be slow due to members playing elsewhere.  When doing these special invite days the board 

and membership should be alerted. 

o Jimmy Fuller will talk with Elk members about Elk Days and report back to board.   

 Greens Fees for 2018 will be $30 including the cart. 
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The Men’s League will start on April 5th and end on September 

27th. There is a new format that everyone should check out ! If you 

missed the last MGA meeting ,, you can get a copy of this new  

format in the pro shop! It is also posted in the Men’s Restroom, Pro 

Shop Bulletin Board and MGA Bulletin Board! 

Pro Shop News 

All guests must sign in when coming to play.  Pro Shop hours in 
March are 10 am til dark everyday, weather permitting.  If  the tem-
perature is less than 50 degrees, the club is not likely to be open.  
Please call Jim Fuller (588-7638)  if  no one is in the Pro Shop.  You 
may donate old balls to the driving range.  You must be at least 17 
years old to drive any golf  cart.  Please pay attention to the signs at 
the bottom of  the steps for CLOSED, 90 degree rule, CART PATH 
ONLY. Have you really looked at the selection of  Golf  Merchandise 
we have in OUR Pro Shop? We have competitive pricing ! Skechers 
shoes are now in the Pro Shop!  !If  you don’t see something you like 
in stock, Jimmy can order it for you! Think Local, Buy at CCC!  



SKECHERS TRUNK SALE &  

BOURBON TASTING A SUCCESS!  

Quite a few people turned up for our first ever club sponsored Bourbon 

Tasting. Member and Bourbon aficionado, Brad LaBore was on hand to 

guide tasters through the experience.  

Perry French, our Skechers rep, was on hand for our trunk show!  

Everything was 30% off! A great time was had by all. We look forward 

to more tastings in the future and more trunk shows!  

 

 

CONTACT US: 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 Mike Aldridge 

 Frank Henson 

 Kelly Kendall 

 Carl Nunnelley 

 Gary Philpott 

 Ray Sparks 

 Shain Stephens 

 Gary Varner 

 Chase Wachter 

Club Manager : Jim Fuller 

(859-)234-5364 or 859-588-7638 (Pro Shop#) 

Greens Superintendent: Mike Lenox 859-588-0413 

Asst. Greens Superintendent : Grant Howard 859-588-2519 

Event Coordinator/Scheduling : Mandy Aldridge 859-588-3621 

Check us out on the web: www.cynthianacc.com 
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CADDYSHACK NIGHT! 

WHAT: CADDYSHACK NIGHT 

WHEN: SATURDAY, APRIL 21, 6:30pm 

WHERE: CCC DOWNSTAIRS LOUNGE 

INFO: This is going to be the most fun ever! We will watch the 

un-rated version of Caddy Shack, Complete with Pop Corn 

and Sandwiches, prizes will be given and games will be 

played afterward! Bring your friends! Can’t Wait!  

 

 

Jimmy 

Grant 

Ray 

Mike 
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